
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 

Haussler Road Pavement Repairs 
 

Beginning May 13 and ending May 31, sections of Haussler Road will be closed for road repairs between 

Lowrane Drive and Highland Park Drive. Haussler will be open from Friday evening until Monday 

morning each weekend throughout the duration of the project. The road work will repair sections of 

Haussler Road that have settled as a result of land movement.  Advanced Excavation Specialists LLC will 

complete the work under contract with the City of Kelso. During the road closures, traffic will be 

detoured.  

If you have questions about the project, contact Paul Klope, 360-423-6590 X3322.  

 

 


